
July 2024

Dear Wildcat Families,

Little Free Libraries are a global phenomenon. The small, front‐yard book exchanges number more
than 150,000 around the world in over 100 countries. Now, a new Little Free Library is at Wemrock
Brook School! We will join the movement to share books and build a community of readers.

This Little Free Library offers a way to share good things to read—favorite books from your
childhood or books you would recommend to friends; books that teach, intrigue and engage you. All
of us can help by keeping this collection stocked with good reading material.

Whose Library is this? It belongs to everybody at Wemrock Brook! Anyone can use it. That’s why
we want to take care of it.

Take a book. If you see something you’d like to read, take it. You don’t have to give a book at the
same time as you take one.

Share a book. After you’ve read it, bring it back here or pass it on to a friend. Be a friend of all
libraries, big and small. Share books whenever you can. Please make sure all books donated fit
inside the Little Library.

Where is it? The Little Library is located directly in front of the school on the lawn. Feel free to visit
it after school hours or on the weekend. The Little Library is closed during school hours.

Little Free Libraries have a unique, personal touch and there is an understanding that our wildcats
are sharing their favorite books with their school community. These aren’t just any old books, this is
a carefully curated collection and the Library itself will become a piece of our school community! I
hope you enjoy our Little Free Library and spread the love of reading!

Sincerely,

Dr. Rebecca Seery


